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October 2019

Dear Parent/Carers

Letter of Interest for visit to Malaga, Spain: Tuesday 23rd June – Saturday 27th June 2020 

We are delighted to offer students of Spanish a very exciting opportunity.  In June 2020, CHSG will be embarking on our third overseas language trip Malaga in Spain. The trip is open to Years 8, 9, 10 and 12 Spanish students. 

The benefits of residential language trips are recognised as an important part of learning and development.  The trip will help reinforce classroom learning and bring their language lessons alive, which in turn should translate into students being inspired in both their work in class and examinations.

It is the third time we visit Spain. We have decided to repeat after fabulous experiences in July 2015 and 2017. Malaga, located on the southern coast of Spain, on the famous Costa del Sol, is the “white city” nestled between the sea and the mountains, and was the hometown of Picasso. Malaga has always known how to welcome international visitors whilst staying true to its Andalucian roots. 

The area has many wonderful sights and experiences to offer students of Spanish. Our proposed itinerary is for 5 days and 4 nights.  We will be travelling by coach to Gatwick Airport and from there by plane to Malaga, and will be staying in a 2/3 star hotel 20 minutes east from Malaga. The price will include the costs of all trips, food (breakfast, lunch and dinner) and accommodation.  The price will also include a full day excursion to the city of Córdoba and the Mezquita Cathedral, as well as a day excursion to a water park and a Flamenco Show. The cost of the trip is anticipated to be approximately £600.00 based on 35 students travelling.  

The 5 day trip will be organised by Beelingual, our chosen operator who specifically specialises in student trips to Malaga only and that liaises with a language school near the hotel that will add an invaluable learning experience to the trip. We worked with them in our previous trips to Malaga and their expertise and input were exceptional. 

If you would like your daughter to take part please complete the attached reply slip and return this to me by Friday 11th October.  At the beginning of November, we will be sending another letter requesting the non-refundable deposit of £185.00, as well as a photocopy of your daughter’s passport by Friday, 8th November (Please, ensure it has a validity of 6 months prior to the flights. In other words, the renewal date should be at least in 2021). This will indicate your commitment to pay the full cost of the trip by the due dates. If you withdraw your daughter from the visit and no replacement is found you may be liable to pay for your daughter’s place in full. 

This trip has been very popular in the past. We offer 35 places on a first come first served basis. All the attached reply slips must be handed to Mr Castro. Any further students will be placed on a reserve list. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me through the school office. 

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Castro

Party Leader.

Reply Slip: Please complete and return to Mr Castro
by Friday 11th October 2019

Visit:  Letter of Interest for visit to Malaga, Spain

Tuesday 23th June – Saturday 27th June 2020

Student’s Name: .........................................................................  Tutor Group: ......................
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I would like my daughter to take part in the visit to Malaga and would like to receive further information regarding the visit and would welcome further information.

Signed: ......................................... (Parent/Carer)       Date: .............................

Print Name: ..............................................................................

